
Submitter: James Williams 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Economic Development and Small Business 

Measure: HB4124 

For over 10 years, a loyal cadre of volunteers have worked tirelessly to raise revenue 

for the Holly Theatre. Like many historical theatres, the Holly Theatre was severely 

affected by the Covid-19 pandemic. We are very close to realizing this long-awaited 

dream of opening yet there are still many parts that will need additional funding. I 

strongly support HB 4124 and hope you will also. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

James Williams 


